


    
Newsletter Committee Report

CSL Newsletter – The Companion
The newsletter committee is composed of Sr. Toni (Editor), Sr. Cecelia, Sr. Joanna and Br. John David with assistance from Br. Thomas Anthony.  We have met twice and made tentative plans for the first few issues of the E-newsletter.  Different members of the committee will write items or articles to include in the newsletter so Sr. Joanna will touch base with some of our members and find out what is new with them and Sr. Cecelia will talk to some new members and write something about them as an introduction.  We also plan to identify which members have reached a significant anniversary of life vows and profile them.  Other ideas include: using Br. Stephen Joseph's work with the archives to write about the early days of the community and choosing a chapter (or part of one) from the Rule and asking members how they interpret that chapter in their daily lives.  Current notices of events in the life of the community will be included in each issue of the newsletter.




